October 11, 2013
Hello!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tis the season for….APPLES!  We spent the week talking about apples!  With Ms. Rose and Ms. Janis, we made some fun apple crafts.  Our apple people are hanging in our room!  After reading, Ten Apples Up 
On Top by Dr. Seuss, we made our own version of ten apples up on top.  Also, on Monday we made apple prints using the colors that apples are; red, yellow and green.
Ms. Natalie read Apples and Pumpkins by Anne Rockwell and we completed a sequencing activity about apples, from seed to apple pie.  The children did a great job!!
This week we also learned about the Lively Letter “T,” our first “tongue dancing sound.”  
Next week we will be learning about fire safety and protection, for Fire Safety Week.  We should be having a special visitor next week!!
Have a great long weekend!!
Ms. Jen
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